
 
 

Wednesday, 05 March 2025 

 

GCSE Options Evening – Thursday 13th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Further to our recent communication regarding our upcoming Options Evening, I’m pleased to now share full 

details around this event. 

 

On Thursday 13th March we will hold our GCSE Options Evening. This is a very important event and we would 

expect all parents/carers, and students, to attend this evening. This informative evening will provide advice 

and guidance from subject specialists as well as specific details about our options process.  Whilst a number 

of presentations will take place on the evening, families will have the opportunity to explore subjects and 

discuss any questions or concerns with subject specialists. By attending the event, you will receive an 

advanced copy of our Options brochure and associated application forms, which will be used to apply for 

specific subjects. 

 

We fully expect a strong attendance at this event and in order to accommodate this we will hold the opening 

presentation across three separate sittings.  Please use the link below to book your places at either the 4.05pm, 

4.45pm or 5.25pm sitting before Wednesday 12th March 2025: 

 

https://www.toothillschool.co.uk/options-evening 

 

Please note that due to the numbers expected we are only able to accommodate a maximum of 3 visitors 

(including students) per family.  

 

Please arrive in main reception 10 minutes prior to your assigned slot for your opening presentations, after 

which all visitors will then be directed across to Toot Hill College to visit different subject areas and gather more 

information about each of the subjects on offer from our specialist staff. 

 

The evening will conclude at 6.30pm (or earlier if you have gathered all the information you need) and you 

will depart with the relevant forms and documentation, which will need to be completed and returned in 

order for students to indicate their preferred option choices. 

 

We fully expect car parking to be limited on this evening and would ask that you walk or travel via alternative 

methods where possible. 

 

Thank you in advance for your expected attendance at this event. We truly hope you find the evening 

informative and we look forward to welcoming you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss B.Marshall 

Head of Year 9 

Toot Hill School 

https://www.toothillschool.co.uk/options-evening

